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Willowbrook Hospice are looking for new  

volunteers to help in their charity shops across 

Knowsley and they had an idea that there may 

be carers and parents who may be able to 

spare some time possibly between 10:00am until 

2:00pm. 

Volunteers can be hugely beneficial to people, 

as well as being a great support to the hospice. It 

helps to develop people’s skills and provides 

them with experience within a retail  

environment. 

This has proved advantageous when used in a 

CV if people are looking for work and can also 

help to build confidence, encourages meeting 

new people in the community and supports 

combatting loneliness.  

If you require any further information, please call 

07395331139 or email 

iant@willowbrookhospice.org.uk  

Foodie Friday 

The popular Foodie Friday is returning to Huyton Village on Friday 16th November 2018 from 

4:30 to 8:00, which also coincides with the Huyton Christmas lights switch on.  

Food Friday offers great street food, craft ales and live entertainment and a great  

opportunity to socialise with family, friends and colleagues. There’s also free parking for the 

event at the council-owned carparks including Archway Road, Lathom Road as well as 

children’s entertainment on offer including face painting.  

Plus there’s no need to worry about the weather, organisers have thought of everything 

and there’ll be additional cover, lighting and seating available, come rain or shine! 

The Christmas light switch on will be at 6:30pm and this year’s lights will bigger and better 

than ever thanks to a partnership between the council and Knowsley Housing Trust. Lights 

and festive decorations will be displayed around Derby Road,Cavendish Walk and  

Sherbourne Square. 

Peace Proms 

The Echo Arena are selling tickets for 

the Peace Proms event. If you would 

like to purchase a ticket, please go to 

the ‘useful links’ tab on the Parent App. 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 16th November 2018, we 

will be raising money for Children in 

Need. We will be holding lots of fun 

activities in school and children are 

welcome to wear their own clothes. 

If possible, we would appreciate a  

£1.00 per family donation for  

children wearing their own clothes.  

Parents Evening 

We are looking forward to meeting with all parents/carers this week for Parent Evening. 

Please contact your child’s class teacher or the office if you are unable to attend your  

appointment. 

HUYTON 
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AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

MONDAY & THURSDAY HOMEWORK CLUB YEARS 5/6 3:00 - 3:45 

MONDAY BALL SKILLS YEARS 3/4 3:15-4:15 

TUESDAY TENNIS YEAR 3/4/5/6 3:15-4:15 

WEDNESDAY CHOIR YEARS 3/4/5/6 3:00—4:00 

THURSDAY  DANCE YEARS 3/4/5/6 3:15-4:15 

Above 97% 96% - 97% Under 96% 

Exceeding Target On Target Below  

Target 

Class Graded % 

Nursery  77.5 

Reception  97.9 

Class 1  93.4 

Class 2  99.3 

Class 3  96.8 

Class 4  99.7 

Class 5  97.2 

Class 6  97.2 

WHOLE SCHOOL  97.4 

Winners 

The award for the best 

class goes to Year 4 with 

99.7%. We would also like to say 

well done to Year 2 with 99.3%. 
WELL DONE to all children and  

parents/carers!! 

This Weeks Maths Challenge 

 

 

 

Answer :………………………………….. 

IMPORTANT DATES 

W/B 12TH NOVEMBER 2018 PARENTS EVENING 

TUESDAY 13TH NOVEMBER 2018 RECEPTION & YEAR 6 HEIGHT AND WEIGHT CHECK 

TUESDAY 13TH NOVEMBER 2018 RECEPTION HEARING SCREENING 

WEDNESDAY 14TH NOVEMBER 2018 NASAL FLU SPRAY (R/1/2/3/4/5) 

WEDNESDAY 28TH NOVEMBER 2018 YEAR 5 ASSEMBLY 

Weekly Attendance Information 

 
WOW! What an amazing improvement in our 

overall attendance percentage! We are  

extremely proud of all of our children, parents 

and carers. We are going to have so many 

names for the attendance raffle at this rate. 

Keep up the good work everybody! 
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